Stalham Farmers 2014 dinner

Dinner – AGM – Bowls – Trophies – Photographs – Essex visit - 

ANNUAL DINNER – Wednesday, March 12, 7.30pm, Sutton Staithe Hotel, NR12 9QS
Please make your application for tickets for the dinner, £30 – Rib of beef carved at the table.

Our speaker, Stephen Bett, who is Norfolk’s police commissioner, and also farms at Thornham in west Norfolk, will be invited to present the awards and trophies too.

Please note – The dinner will start at 7.30pm, prompt. Also can organisers of tables bring a carving knife.
Preference will be given to club members. Wine orders will be taken on the night.

It would help, planning tables, by sending a list of names for group bookings to me to prevent duplication.

Payment, in advance, please

By cheque, in advance, please to Stalham Farmers’ Club and sent to the secretary

Michael Pollitt, 60 Chamberlin Road, Norwich NR3 3LY

Or direct to the club’s bankers

Barclays 20 99 21 

Ac: 408 278 86

It would help if you let me know if you’ve paid directly to the bank.

ANNAUL MEETING

Wednesday, February 12 – Sutton Staithe Hotel, 7.30pm.

Nuffield scholar Tom Bradshaw, who farms in Essex, will be talking about soils and farming systems after the brief formal business.

All members will be most welcome to join our guest and committee members – it is planned to sit down at 6.15pm.

Supper £15, probably steak and ale pie, includes first drink.

Please, because the hotel needs to know numbers, can you let me know by mid-afternoon, Tuesday, February 11 – if you would like to come.

Bowls

Our chairman, Christopher Deane, and William Donald, our bowls skipper, have achieved a fantastic result in recruiting a full team for both bowls and 10-pin against Holt for the Adams & Howling Trophy at Rossi’s for Friday, February 7. In total, there should be some 72 competing. Meet at front bar, 4pm, with play from 4.30pm – supper at 7pm. The players have been informed.

Photographs

Material and appropriate photographs of club activities would be much appreciated for the Stalham Farmers’ Club’s website – before it goes live before too long. Our chairman and especially Tim Papworth have been hard at work behind the scenes – please sent any material to them or to me and especially from events in the past couple of years.

Trophies

In order for trophies to be engraved, could trophies be returned at the next meeting on Wednesday, February 12, please.

Essex visit

A programme is taking shape for the foray to Essex, with dates likely to be May 14 and 15. Watch this space for full update. Anyone, who would like to join the party, please let Christopher Deane or myself know.

Michael Pollitt

Secretary

60 Chamberlin Road, Norwich NR3 3LY

Direct lines – 01603 772453 (work)
Home – 01603 486997

